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PROTECTION OF THE QUALITY  AN  C SUPPLY OP FRESHWATER RRSOURCES 
APPLICATION OF IN9'I1MMATED APPROACIES TO  THE  DEVELoPmEzer, 

14ANAG4ENT AND USE OF WATER MOURCES 

Draft decision oropoced le the Chairman 

The Preparatory Committee,  

1. welcomes  the report of the Secretary-General  of the Conference on the 
Protection of the Quality and Supply of Freshwater esources 
(A/C0NF.1.51/PC173) and the Options for Agenda 21 on freshwater resources 
(A/CONP.151/PC/42/A00.7); 

2. Reouests  the SecreLary-General of the Conference to submit to its fourth 
session for further consideration the annex to this deeision as contained in 
document A/CONP.151/PC/WG.:I/L.17 as revised during the informal consultations 
at this session; 

3. furthlr recuests  the Secrelary-General of the Conference to submit to 
4k:b 

its fourth session for consideration revised Options for Agenda 21, taking 
into account, inter ali4,  United Nations General Assembly resolution 44/228, 
and the debate and the relevant decisions taken at this session, includir-  on  
the  format of Agenda 21 and means of implementation as contained in document 
A/CONF.151/PC/L.49; 

4. Recuests  the Secretary-General of the Conference to submit the annex to 
this decision, as contained in document A/CONF.151/PC/WG.II/L.17 as revised 
during  this  session, to the International Conference on Water and the 
Environment (ICUS:), to be held in Dublin and attended by government-designated 
experts. 

5. :nvites  the ZOWE, recalling decision 2/20 of the Preparatory Committee, 
to: 

(a) Consider this material with particular attention to implementation 
mechanisms,  programme  targets and costings; 

(b) Identity options ,for appropriate mechanisms for implementing and 
ocordinating the programmes; 

(c) Identify options for improved coordination and cooperation on water 
management at the Local, national, regional and global levels; 

(d) Submit the report on the results of the meeting  to  the Secretary-
General of the Conferfence bcfore the fourth session of the PreparaLory 
committee; 


